
News 10.03.2023

Flash checks in construction sector in April

2023 - The Social Fraud Action Plan 2023-

2024 has been approved.

The Social Fraud Action Plan 2023-2024 was approved by the Council of

Ministers on 13 January. It is no surprise that the fight against social dumping

will again be a focus of the inspectorates. At the same time, the Social

Intelligence and Investigation Service (SIOD) has announced flash checks in

the construction sector in April 2023.

We hereby provide an overview.

This article is available in Dutch and French.
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